Treasury Committee Meeting

Wednesday, July 30, 2014

Attendees:  Martin C and Mary Jo L

· Martin will start to compare 6 month figures to the budget created in 2014. We accept that we are doing so much better than anticipated; we must begin to determine how it should responsibly be spent to best benefit the fellowship.  Additional special workers hired will have a small impact.  
· Aspects of the next visit to Signal Hill by Board members were discussed.
· We agreed to table until the next meeting the discussion of checks and balances / approval of expenditure. Mary Jo will complete a summary of what we have decided already, and areas for future discussion.
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